
 

 

 

 

 

  

                         

                                HAVE A GREAT SUMMER HOLIDAY! 

Thank you to everyone for all of                                                                                            

your support to Friends and the                                                                                         

School this year. We have had a                                                                                            

successful year of fundraising and                                                                                            

couldn’t do it without you, both                                                                                       

through volunteering and actually                                                                                               

attending the events and parting                                                                                                 

with your hard earned cash! Have a                                                                             

wonderful Summer and see you in                                                                                                 

September.  

  

200 CLUB JUNE & JULY DRAWS! 

We would like to congratulate our 200 Club winners                                                                   

for June, Number 2 and for July, Number 4, Nicola                                                               

Wilson! The August draw will be carried out at the                                                                

beginning of September in the new school year.  We hope you have enjoyed 

the 200 Club this year, there will be a chance to either continue your                       

subscription or join in from September 2018! 

 


